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Email: Maddie.Alexander@franklincollege.edu

Keeping our waters healthy on Halloween Day
Volunteers and Environmentalists clean the White River Yacht Club

Who: Volunteers and Environmentalists will be there to clean. The mayor of Indianapolis has
been invited. Spokesperson of this event is John Fishburn, president of the group, Cleaning up
the White River.

What: Cleaning and picking up trash at the White River

When: This will be taking place on October 31 from 10am-3pm. A news conference will be held
at 11am.

Where: This cleanup is happening at 75" street to Westfield Blvd. in Broad Ripple.

Why: The river has been polluted with trash and is in need of a good cleanup.

Background: Many people leave trash at the river making it very polluted, so in efforts to clean
the East fork there is expected to be 300 volunteers and environmentalists in boats. Dumpsters
will be set up.

*if any media needs special arrangement for advance interview, please contact Save the White
River

HiHt

More than 300 volunteers and environmentalists will be cleaning the white river. The river has
been polluted and is in need of a good clean up. This is taking place from 10am-3pm at 75th
street to westfield blvd on halloween day, october 31st.
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